Dear <organisation’s representative>,

I am writing concerning your <organisation>’s treatment of my child, <child’s name> in the <club or event>. I believe he/she was discriminated against, and I would like this situation to be rectified with immediate effect.

The Equality Act (2010), demands that all services to the public such as this are required to make “Reasonable Adjustments” to include disabled children, and must not provide “Less Favourable Treatment”. Under the act, “Less Favourable Treatment” is defined as having occurred when a disabled child is treated less favourably than someone else, for a reason related to the child’s disability. In this case it seems quite evident that you are treating <child’s name> less favourable than the other children because of his/her disability.

You are required under the act to make any Reasonable Adjustments to ensure that <child’s name> is included in this <club or event>. Under the act, the Reasonable Adjustments you make must act to prevent disabled pupils being placed at a substantial disadvantage, must enable pupils to participate in education and associated services, and must be anticipatory. I would appreciate your co-operation in this matter by fully including <child’s name> in the <club or event> with no pre-conditions and with immediate effect, as is your statutory duty.

Thank-you very much.

Your sincerely,
